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DIVISION MEMORANDUM g ]
No. [4 ,s.2015 \

DIVISION FORUM WITH BARANGAY OFFICIALS
ON SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

To: Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Unit Heads of the Division Office
Barangay Captains and Kagawad-in-Charge of Education

The Senior High School of the K to 12 Curriculum will be implemented in
2016. It is of prime importance that the roles of different stakeholders will be
disseminated to all concerned. In this connection, a Division Forum with Barangay
Officials will be held on January 28, 2015 at the Gabaldon Building, Pulungbulu,
Angeles City.

2. The objective of the forum is to provide barangay officials with the updates on
the implementation of the K to 12 Senior High School - its policies and guidelines.

3. Participants to this training are the following:

53 school heads

9 Education Program Supervisors
10 Unit Heads

4 PSDS
66 Barangay Officials

2 SDS/ASDS

6 Guests

4. Principals are requested to inform the barangay captain and kagawad-in-
charge of education in the barangay where their school is located.

s

NICOLAS T. CAPULONG, Ph.D., CESO VI
Schools Division Superintendent

h Dissemination of this memorandum is desired.



